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However, the AER notes the following which may of assistance to Origin. The AER 
considers that a retailer’s website, which is part of the ‘retailer identifying information’ as 
defined in the Guideline,1 does not have to be the retailer’s homepage provided it is:  

• a single website 

• easily identifiable as a website of the retailer, for example, www.retailer.com.au/help 
and 

• helpful to consumers.  
 
It would be open to Origin to include a link to a ‘help’ webpage within Tier 1 as part of the 
retailer identifying information to assist customers who prefer to contact Origin through a 
digital medium (including those that are culturally and linguistically diverse). This webpage 
can be used as a touchpoint to direct customers to other digital communication channels 
(including email addresses, contact forms and chatbots). 
 
Should you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact Georgiana Copeland on 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Justin Oliver 
Member 
Australian Energy Regulator 

 

 
1 Better Bills Guideline (version 2), section 8.  




